Thunderbird Wealth Management, Inc.

330 Mackenzie Rose Drive
Chino Valley AZ 86323

March 26, 2019

To Our Valued Clients:

Regulations require us to annually provide you with a summary of material changes that we may have made to our
disclosure brochure, our Form ADV Part 2A, with an offer to provide the full brochure. Our disclosure brochure provides
important information about Thunderbird Wealth Management Inc., (TWM).

A copy was previously provided to you when your account was opened with TWM. \

Over the past year, our firm did not have any material changes to our ADV Part 2A Brochure.

If you still wish to receive a complete copy of our most current Form ADV Part 2A, please send a written request to
the address on this letter or email me directly: phil.krznarich@tbirdwealth.com

Finally, please remember to contact us if there are any changes in your financial situation or investment objectives
or if you wish to impose, add, or modify any restrictions to your account. Note, however, that any requests for a
change must first be acknowledged and agreed to in writing by us.

Sincerely,

Phiénarich

President



